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The AER approves Amadeus Gas Pipeline’s 2025–26 tariff variation notice which contains tariffs 
that will commence on 1 July 2025. Amadeus Gas Pipeline’s approved tariffs are set out on our 
website. 
 
In 2025–26, Amadeus Gas Pipeline’s transmission reference tariffs will increase by 5.5%. The 
transmission tariff increases are driven by inflation and the real price path set in the 2021–26 access 
arrangement. 
 
The AER found that the tariff variation is consistent with the mechanisms set in Chapter 4 of its 
2021–26 access arrangement and is satisfied the tariff variation proposal is consistent with the 
access arrangement. 
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